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Jordan Demolition Company 
4040 Northern Blvd. 

Montgomery, Alabama 36110 

 
Attention: Mr. John Jordan 
                     General Manager 
 
Gentlemen: 
 
We wish to express our appreciation for a job well done on the recent demolition of 
our No. 1 Power Plant. 
 
The Power Plant was located in a very congested area, bordering a busy street on 
one side, Plant’s main feeder high voltage power line on one side, Plant’s offices on 
one side, with only one side to work from. Your superintendent performed this job 
in a safe and effective manner without interruption of mill production. 
 
Again, let us congratulate your company for a job well done. 
 
Yours very truly, 
 
MASONITE CORPORATION 

 
 
E.C. GARVIN 
Buyer 
ECG:dw 


